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PTO

. The Viking Elementary Parent-Teacher Organization (PTO) is
dedicated to building a strong connect between families and our
school by assisting Viking Elementary and its families with
support.
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Throughout the year, we host fun events, provide valuable
resources, and work together to enhance our children’s education
through fundraising efforts. We invite you to get involved—
whether by volunteering, attending meetings, or simply supporting
our fundraising efforts.

What we organize and ways support:
Glow Dance Teacher Mini Grants Music Concert Treats
Chuck E Cheese Night Teacher Appreciation Events Funding for School Supplies
Fun Run Books, Bingo and Bites Special Schoolwide Events
Summer Pool Party T-Jo's Pizza Night and much more!

Follow Us on Facebook: [u]

Attend a PTO meeting: Viking Elementary PTO - Holmen, WI

6:30pm | School Library
Childcare is provided

Learn About Volunteering:
September 9, 2025 February 9. 2026 Email Nicole Lorentz at

October 14,2025 March 9, 2026 vikingvolcoord@gmail.com
November 11, 2025 April 14, 2026 Questions?
January 13,2026  May 12, 2026 Email Katie Rutenbar at

vikingptopresident@gmail.com




